THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF SRI LANKA

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Please be informed that the Final Examinations
and CA Tests scheduled for 28" and 29"
November 2024 have been postponed due to
adverse weather conditions affecting the island.

The new examination dates will be communicated
in due course.

Examinations scheduled to take place from 30"
November 2024 onwards will be conducted as
originally planned.
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